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6th January 2025 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The Young Voices 2025 
 
The big day is fast approaching! The 02 choir will travel up to London in the morning on 
Wednesday 5th February. Please could I ask you to complete and return the attached 
consent form and return it to the office by Friday 24th January. 
 
We are asking please, for a £10 contribution towards transport costs.  Please can you pay 
the transport contribution on MCAS by Friday 31st January. 
 
What you need to know about the Young Voices: 
 
Date: Wednesday 5th February 
 
Where: The 02 Arena, London 
 
What time: We will be leaving school around 9:30 to catch the 10:24 train from 
Pulborough. 
 
Rehearsal: Children will be rehearsing from 2.00pm and they will have a break for tea at 
5pm. 
 
Arrival time for parents at the 02: We have been asked by the 02 to ask parents who have 
ordered and paid for adult tickets to arrive as near to 6.00pm as possible due to the 
number of parents that will be attending the performance and security checks. 
 
Please take a look at the parents’ letter attached as it answers a lot of the questions you 
may have about the concert or venue. 
 
Concert starts at 7pm 
 
Concert finishes at 8:45pm 
 
Returning to school: If you are coming to the concert, you can take your child home with 
you and you can collect your child from the designated pick-up area outside the O2 – 
please see the map on the Young Voices Information for Parents attached to this letter 
for directions. Everyone else will be returning by train and will need to be collected at 
approximately 11pm from Pulborough Station.  This is subject to change, due to which 
train we are able to get home, we will keep you updated via X. 
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The following day: On Thursday 6th February, the children only in the 02 choir (not 
siblings) will not be expected at school until 10am, as they have been up so late the night 
before. 
 
Arrangements for the day: the children will need to wear their Young Voices T-shirt with 
black trousers/jeans/leggings. (We will send T-shirts home when they arrive!) 
 
Food and drink: children will need to bring a packed lunch, tea and plenty of drinks to 
keep them hydrated in a small rucksack. 
 
Tickets: we will send a text message or e-mail home shortly to the parents who paid for 
adult tickets. 
 
Please pop into the office if you have any further questions or queries regarding this trip. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Zoe Pennicotte-Henrie 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Young Voices at the 02 Arena on Wednesday 5th February 
 
Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
*I (name)………………………………………………………………..will be attending the Young Voices and I 
would like to collect my child from the designated pick-up area  and take them home with me. 
 
*My child will be travelling home on the train and I will collect them from Pulborough Station at 
approximately 11.00pm. 
 
*My child will be collected from Pulborough Station by 
(name)…………………………………………………………………….at approximately 11.00 pm. 
*please delete as appropriate 
 

• I have/have not paid for transport on MCAS. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………..date………………………………. 


